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DATE: 12/1/2015
SUBJECT: Motor Vehicle Theft
BY: DPD Public Information Officer R. Tinsley (218) 730-5722

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Motor Vehicle Theft Arrest
CASE NO.: 15265243
INCIDENT DATE: 11/27/2015
INCIDENT TIME: 6:48 p.m.
INCIDENT LOCATION: 2900 block of Getchell Road Duluth
 
On Friday, November 27th, 2015 at 6:48 p.m. Duluth Police responded to the area of the 2900 block of Getchell Road on a
report of a motor vehicle theft.  Officers later in the day located the reported stolen vehicle in the area of the 200 East
block of 2nd Street with a person in the driver’s seat.  The driver of the vehicle was identified as 32 year old Peter Herbert
Dahl. Dahl was transported to jail and was formally charged in St. Louis County District Court on charges of motor vehicle
theft.

Dahl has an extensive criminal history to include convictions of theft, burglary, assault and robbery.

   
   


